
 

CSUP Music Department is delighted to present “Not Another Musical,” an eclectic cabaret with 

pieces from across the Broadway stage, past and present. From the hilarious to the sweet and 

romantic, this evening of musical theatre gems will capture the hearts of audiences of all ages. 

With over 30 students involved, this group of dedicated, hard-working, and creative students 

have put in countless hours learning music, choreography, arranging charts, and rehearsing. 

Many of our students do not have previous musical theatre experience, so we welcome them to 

the stage and hope this experience proves valuable regardless of their future plans. 

We are thrilled to be able to perform at the wonderful Sangre de Cristo Arts Center. We 

appreciate their staff contributing to this collaboration. We are also proud to partner once again 

with the Media & Entertainment Department of CSUP who are providing technical support for 

this performance. This production is under the leadership of Dr. Jennifer Bruton, Director of 

Choral Activities with technical supervision by Clifton Hyde, choreography by Bradley Zarr, and 

accompaniment by CSUP faculty and students. 

For tickets, please contact the Sangre de Cristo Arts Center. For additional information, please 

email jennifer.bruton@csupueblo.edu 

 

 


